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Background 
 

This document contains a proposal for the revision of the salary scale for staff in the 
Professional and higher categories, as applied by the International Maritime Organization (IMO) 
and based on recommendations made by the International Civil Service Commission (ICSC).  
It represents no additional cost to the Organization. 
 
Action 
 
 This document will be reviewed by the Finance and Administration Committee 
before being passed, with its recommendation, to the International Coffee Council. 
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SALARY SCALE FOR STAFF IN THE 
PROFESSIONAL AND HIGHER CATEGORIES 

 
 
 The International Maritime Organization (IMO) has informed the Organization that, 
at its sixty-ninth session in 2014, the United Nations General Assembly considered various 
matters submitted by the International Civil Service Commission (ICSC) in its annual report 
and, consequently, a revised salary scale for staff in the Professional and higher categories 
came into effect on 1 January 2015. The revised scale, which is attached, represents a 1.01% 
increase on the 2014 scale through the consolidation of a number of post adjustments.  This 
consolidation is, once again, on the basis of the “no loss – no gain” formula.  The overall 
effect will give no increase in take-home pay and no additional cost to the Organization. 
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